

### Republic of the Philippines

# Department of Education

Region IV-A SCHOOLS DIVISION OF QUEZON PROVINCE



DIVISION ADVISORY NO. 069, s. 2022

May 10, 2022

In reference to the communication from Asian Center of Education, Research, and Tutelage for Innovation, this advisory is issued for the information of all Public Schools District Supervisors, Elementary and Secondary School Heads, educators and research enthusiasts.

## INTERNATIONAL TRAINING PROGRAM ON PEDAGOGY, SCHOOL LEADERSHIP, AND **ACTION RESEARCH**

The Asian Center of Education, Research, and Tutelage for Innovation invites educators, principals, and supervisors in the International Training Workshop on Innovating Pedagogy. Calibrating School Leadership, and Transforming Teacher Research into Publication on June 10-19, 2022.

ACERT is an organization that promotes quality and excellent professional development in areas of advisory and transformation of institutions, collaboration and partnership among stakeholders, education, and development, research and innovation that contributes to policymaking, and training and capacity-building that address human development and social concerns. Participation shall be on a voluntary basis and subject to the no-disruption-of-classes policy stipulated in DepEd Order No. 9, s. 2005 entitled Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-on-Task and ensuring compliance therewith. Participants are also advised to strictly follow and observe the IATF guidelines on safety and health protocols.

Kindly see the attached communication for further information

ELIAS A. ALICAYA JR., EdD 3

Assistant Schools Division Superintendent Officer-in-Charge

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

sgod/gca/05/10/2022

DEPEDQUEZON-TM-SDS-04-011-003



Address: Sitio Fori, Brgy. Talipan, Pagbilao, Quezon

Trunkline #: (042) 784-0366, (042) 784-0164, (042) 784-0391, (042) 784-0321

Email Address: quezon@deped.gov.ph Website: www.depedguezon.com.ph



08 April 2022

#### GILBERT C. ALVA

Senior Education Program Specialist Planning and Research Department of Education Schools Division of Quezon Province

#### Dear Mr. Gilbert;

The Asian Center of Education, Research, and Training for Innovation (ACERT) is an organization that promotes professional and institutional development in the areas of education and human development. It is organized under the vision of creating a platform where globally oriented quality and excellent capability building programs and initiatives meet the demands of academic scholars and education practitioners in both public and private sectors in the Philippines.

To make this aspiration concrete, we would like to invite you as a resource speaker as ACERT is conducting an international training-seminar, in a webinar format, on 10-12 June 2202 (Pedagogy), 17-19 June 2022 (Leadership); and 24-26 June 2022 (Action Research) with the theme, "Navigating the Education Environment in a Blended and Classroom-based Learning Scheme: International Training Workshop Innovating Pedagogy, Calibrating School Leadership, and Transforming Teacher Research into Publication". As practitioners of education in the country, we are pleased to invite you, your teachers and non-teaching personnel to join us in this event as we navigate through the discussions on the future of learning in the post-pandemic situation. Your institution can truly benefit from this event as recent discourse on the future of education be given attention.

We are also glad to collaborate and work with you as we convey your appointment as our coordinator and member of the steering committee. Your contribution is valuable in making our advocacy of enriching the professional development of our educators realized.

Should you have further inquiries and clarifications, our team is willing to discuss with you through the most convenient platform you may wish. You may also reach us through secretariat@acert1st.asia or management@acert1st.asia.

It is our fervent hope that you may be able to contribute in our advocacy of globalizing the professional development of our educators.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Maria Joanna Francesca F. Castro

Managing Director